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Tips to Enjoying AAHP 

 

Please Dress Comfortably.  Your attendance means more to us than your attire.  Business Casual is more 

than acceptable for all our meetings and receptions.  We will have many of our attendees dressed in 

resort casual as well.  Please, attend our sessions, participate and be comfortable!  Dressing in layers is 

also recommended for morning sessions as air conditioning systems vary during the summer months. 

Find Jeannie and Mike O’Malley at the Opening Sponsors’ Reception.  Our goal is for you to meet the 

people you came here to meet.  We pride ourselves on having the friendliest association members in 

the country.  Do not be shy!  We want to know you, learn more about your organization and build 

lifelong friendships! 

Don’t forget your Welcome Gift.  Welcome gifts will be available at the luncheon on Tuesday, July 25th 

in the meeting room!  Jeannie (and hopefully a few volunteers) will be handing them out after the 

morning session! 

Don’t be afraid to join a group.  At the pool, dinner, after dinner, it doesn’t matter.  Please do not be 

afraid to join the group.  Many of our attendees break out after dinner for a little fellowship outside 

around the fire pit or in Buckey’s bar while others may spend a little evening time at the pool.  Do not 

hesitate to join the group.  Everyone is welcome!  If you can’t find a group, call Mike or Jeannie and we 

will assist you.  Again, we want this meeting to be valuable for all our attendees and this includes you! 

Some of our attendees have been coming for decades.  Don’t be shy to ask how long someone has 

been attending the meeting.  The longer they have been attending the more they know about what is 

happening and we can assure you, they will be honored to assist you.  Every year we hear from old 

friends who wish they could come back for our meetings.  We pride ourselves on building relationships 

for the long term and if this is your first visit to our event, we want to make sure it isn’t your last! 

Join AAHP as an Associate Member.  Our organization is working diligently to improve the quality of 

healthcare and healthcare delivery in Alabama.  We work with our Associate members to reach this 

goal.  We may be successful without your company, but we will be more successful working with your 

company!  We appreciate our Associate members and their friendship to our organization.  To learn 

more about Associate Membership, see Mike O’Malley who will be happy to work with you and your 

company in becoming a member. 

   


